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Court reporters can have a big impact on a legal case, especially in litigation. Legal support staff are often tasked
with selecting a court reporting firm. How do you ensure you find the firm that works best for your case? What
should you look for and what questions should you be asking when selecting a new court reporting firm?

Jessica VanTroost, Strategic Operations Administrator, will co-present “Why We Pick You: Considerations from
Legal Support Staff in Choosing a Court Reporter” at the National Association (NCRA) for Court Reporters and
Captioners in Orlando, Florida on Friday, July 22, 2022. This presentation will include what to look for and
consider in choosing a court reporting firm, likes and dislikes in court reporting operations, and tips for court
reporting firm staff to make your firm stand out.

Learn more.
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